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Get Published
We want to feature more 
graduate news, updates, 
memories and photos in The 
Boilermaker Fiji! Send your 
submissions to our editors at 
content@affinityconnection.
com (mention Fiji at Purdue), 
or post them at  
www.purduefiji.org.

Upcoming Events

ON THE WEB

Homecoming 2009
October 3
vs. Northwestern

2009 Boilermaker Football
Sept. 5:	T oledo
Sept. 12:	 at Oregon
Sept. 19:	N orthern Illinois
Sept. 26:	N otre Dame
Oct. 3:	N orthwestern
Oct. 10:	 at Minnesota
Oct. 17:	O hio State
Oct. 24:	I llinois
Oct. 31:	 at Wisconsin
Nov. 7:	 at Michigan
Nov. 14:	M ichigan State
Nov. 21:	 at Indiana

If you haven’t yet registered at 
www.purduefiji.org, be sure 
to do so today to take advan-
tage of all the features the site 
has to offer! As a registered 
member, you can browse 
the photo albums, create a 
personal profile, search for 
brothers in the directory, post 
on the message boards, and 
much more. And best of all, 
it’s free!
	 To register, you’ll need your 
Member ID (above your name 
and address on this newslet-
ter). Then, follow the First 
Time Login instructions on the 
home page.

Congratulations to Tim McGinley ’63 who 
has been named a recipient of the 2009 
Distinguished Fiji Award. The award is given 
annually to six Phi Gamma Delta graduates 
across the country. Tim has pledged his 
continued loyalty to the fraternity and Purdue 
University alike. He recently retired from his 
position as chairperson on Purdue’s Board of 
Trustees which he served for 16 years, and 
held a board position for a total of 20 years. 

	 During Tim’s time on the board, 
the campus experienced many changes 
and advancements. Overall 70 facility 
constructions projects were completed, the 
faculty increased in size by over 500 members, 
and the amount of distinguished faculty more 
than doubled in nine years. He also headed the 
search that brought current Purdue president 
Martin C. Jischke to the university back in 
2000.

	 Tim graduated from Purdue in 1963 with 
a degree in chemical engineering and then 
went on to earn his Masters from Harvard 
University Graduate School of Business in 
1965. Along with being a Phi Gamma Delta 
brother, Tim was also a member of the Purdue 
varsity basketball team for three years and was 
a starter for two. He was the recipient of the 
1962 Ward Lambert Award for having the 
highest grade point average on the basketball 
team.

	 After earning both of his degrees, Tim 
was appointed as a White House Fellow by 
former President Lyndon B. Johnson. He 
went on to become a special assistant to the 
U.S. Secretary of Labor and eventually deputy 
assistant secretary of labor from 1967-1969. In 
1978 Tim founded House Investments, Inc., 
a successful real estate investment company 
located in Indianapolis. 

	 Along with his successful career and 
time on the Board of Trustees, Tim has been 
active in other groups like the Purdue Old 
Masters Program and the Purdue Engineering 
Graduates Association. He also served on the 
board of directors for the Indiana Chamber of 
Commerce.

	 Besides his recent Distinguished Fiji 
Award, Tim has been recognized in numerous 
other ways. In 1967 he was named the Jaycees’ 
Outstanding Young Man of America and 
in 1995 he received the Big Ten Centennial 
Athletic Award. In 1999 Tim was a finalist 
for the Ernst and Young “Entrepreneur of the 
Year” award and was also the recipient of the 
Catholic Archdiocese of Indianapolis Career 
Achievement Award. In addition, Tim received 
the Sagamore of the Wabash recognition, 
Indiana’s highest honor, three separate times.

	 Tim and his wife Jane continue to support 
Purdue financially in their Graduates years 
having made gifts or pledges amounting in $2 
million to be given as scholarships to students 
dealing with financial or personal difficulties.

	 Congratulations to Tim on his very much 
deserved Distinguished Fiji Award, as well as 
his successful career and time on the Board 
of Trustees. See our website for bios on other 
Lambda Iota graduates who are currently 
serving or have served on the board.

The [Distinguished Fiji] award is 
given annually to six Phi Gamma 

Delta graduates across the country.

Lambda Iota Alum is a Recipient of the  
2009 Distinguished Fiji Award

Tim McGinley ’63 Recognized for Successful Career and  
Dedication to Service
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Joe Rudolph ’46 (left) and Doug Riddle ’13 
(right) shaking hands.

Joe Rudolph ’46 (left) and Doug Riddle ’13 
(right) kissing the pig.

Pig Dinner speaker, Dave Crabb ’75, 
shared how his fraternity experience 

through Phi Gamma Delta has shaped 
the person he is today.

2009 Pig Dinner
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With the cost of a postage stamp 
now at 44 cents, we would like to 
begin to utilize more electronic 
communications to keep you 
informed of our latest news, activi-
ties and events.
	 By providing us with or up-
dating your email address, you 
are helping us to save money by 
building our email database for 
future electronic publications. You 
can update your email address 
and other contact information by 
emailing our Graduates relations 
firm at feedback@affinityconnec-
tion.com (mention Fiji at Purdue) 

or by logging in to  
www.purduefiji.org. Your 
email address will be used 
solely for Lambda Iota chapter 
communications, and won’t be 
traded or sold.
	 Did you know that we’re 
missing email addresses for 
62% of our graduates? Help us 
to update the email addresses 
of other brothers! Review the 
Lost Email List on our web site. 
If you are in touch with any of 
these brothers electronically, 
please follow the instructions on 
the page to update our database.

On The Web

Give the Gift of Email

Another year has come and gone for the 
brothers of the Lambda Iota chapter of Phi 
Gamma Delta, and we are proud to say that 
one of our favorite traditions, the Frank 
Norris Pig Dinner, was a huge success. 

	 A large number of graduate brothers 
made their way back to the chapter house to 
enjoy the festivities. Three brothers also made 
their way back to enjoy dinner with their 
newly initiated sons. To highlight the event, 

we invited David Crabb ’74, to come back 
and share his words on how his fraternity 
experience through Phi Gamma Delta has 
shaped the person he is today. 

	 After receiving his B.S. from Purdue and 
his M.D. from Indiana University, Dr. Crabb 
was appointed chairman of the Department 
of Medicine at Indiana University School of 
Medicine in 2001. He has been awarded some 
of the most prestigious awards granted in 

his field of research. Dr. Crabb’s main theme 
during his dinner speech was immersion. 
What it means is “living fully in what you are 
doing now.” Because of his work on patients 
who have been somewhat cheated out of the 
present, he considers Phi Gamma Delta to 
be one of the main influences on his belief 
of living life to fullest, which is what every 
brother, past and present, strive to achieve.

Living Life to the Fullest
“Immersion” is the Life Theme of Pig Dinner Speaker David Crabb ’74 

Henry C. Ryder ’48 

“I have lasting friendships not only from 
my years at Purdue but also from other 
chapters. My roommate for three years in law 
school was a Fiji from Wabash. I have been 
active in thein the Beta Graduate Chapter 
in Indianapolis for many years which has 
opened the door for friendships with men 
from numerous chapters. There are also eight 
of us from Lambda Iota who have a bond of 
friendship as a result of our having been or 
still are on the Board of Trustees of Purdue 
over a span of 4+ years.”

Doug Stuart ’55 

“The fraternity’s emphasis on hospitality and 
the brotherhood we enjoyed were key pluses.”

Gerald Ballou Bay ’62 

“Fiji’s core values are central to my life and 
the way I live.”

Jonathan Cameron Willis ’75 

“It brought me together with the people who 
have turned into my lifelong best friends and 
spiritual supporters.”

Kyle J. McLeod ’07

“Fiji gave me courage, social skills, drive and 
great friendships.”

We want to know the influence that Phi Gam 
has had on you too! Take a moment to think 
about how your life might be different today 
if you would have never joined our fraternity. 
Would you be in your current career? Would you 
have ever met your spouse? Let us know the ways 
that Phi Gam has influenced you too at www.
purduefiji.org.

How Has Phi Gam Influenced You?

In the Words of Our Graduates

Are you one of the 62% of our graduate brothers not re-ceiving our monthly e-Letters and other electronic com-munications? Then update your email address today!
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A Lambda Iota Graduate Receives the 2009 Distinguished 
Fiji Award! Find Out Who It Is Inside...

THE FRATERNITY OF

PHI GAMMA DELTA
Purdue University
Graduate Relations Processing Center
P.O. Box 7007
Albert Lea, MN 56007-8007

Address Service Requested

633-037 SN

633-037 SN MH

Are you one of the 62% of graduate brothers not 
receiving our monthly e-Letter? Find out how to 

update your email address on page 3!

PRESORTED
FIRST CLASS MAIL
U.S. POSTAGE 
PAID
State College, Pa.
Permit No. 2

’70s
Jeffrey Dean ’73 
(943 King Henry Way, El Dorado Hills, California 95762; 
jeffreytdean@comcast.net) I have one son, Zack, who is currently in 
Tailhook Jet training with the US Navy. I’ve been married to Jan for 
four years. Memories of my days on Russell will always be a part of 
me, and so will the great guys who shared that time in my life.

Gary “Boone” Warren ’74 
(8888 Pickwick Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46260; 
dgwarren3@comcast.net) I’ve been married to Kim (Purdue Pi 
Phi) for 27 years. Our son Andy is now a junior at the University 
of Michigan. 

’80s
Fritz “Fritter” Schierl ’85 
(2221 Ok Bluff Circle, Plover, WI 54467; fritzs@teamschierl.
com) I got married on April 25, 2009 to Julie Jacob. My marriage 
finalizes a bet that was made in the 2nd floor annex in 1983. The 
bet was made with several PB’s for $100 per person about who 
would be the last to get married. At that time, they all bet I would 
be first. A mere 26 years later, I won!

Graduates Up-

As we approach the end of the 2008-09 giving year on August 31, we are 
happy to report that we are on pace to exceed our record annual giving 
total of $12,480, set back in 2003-04! As of June 16, we have already raised 
$10,185 to the 2008-09 annual fund.

	 The annual fund supports our 
efforts to keep you connected with 
other graduate brothers through 
publication of The Boilermaker Fiji 
and our web site. 

	 If you haven’t yet made a 
contribution to the 2008-09 annual 
fund, please do so today to help us 
make this the best annual giving 
year we’ve ever had! There are two 
ways to make a gift:

1.	 Online at www.purduefiji.org.

2.	 By calling 800-975-6699.

A list of this year’s donors to date 
can be found on our web site, and a full list of 2008-09 contributors will be 
published in the fall.

On Pace for a Record Giving Year!

ANNUAL FUND
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